
 

Editor’s Comment:   

I apologize for my delayed response due to professional excess of duties. 

My congratulations to the authors for the improvement of their article. 

I recommend the publication of the paper entitled  "Intrahepatic multicyctic biliary hamartoma: 
presentation of a case report and magnetic resonance imaging / magnetic resonance 
cholangiopancreatography findings" in the International Research Journal of Gastroenterology and 
Hepatology in its present form. 
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